May 28, 2020
Mastery Families,
| hope everyone is doing well and staying safe.

You may have read that Governor Murphy announced that New Jersey graduates would be able to hold
graduation ceremonies (though with social distancing precautions in place). In light of this, we are
reviewing our graduation plans. If you have a graduating senior from Mastery High School of Camden,
the school will be in touch with more details as soon as they are finalized. Please know that we are
prioritizing safety while also recognizing how much your student deserves to be celebrated!

Please know that we are very hard at work on a plan for the fall, and will share more details with you as
they are solidified. Our first priority above all is student and staff health and safety, and that is driving all
of our planning decisions.

Refer a family today: now enrolling for Fall 2020!
Families — Your word of mouth referrals are the best way for our school to find new students for fall
2020 enrollment! Please share any referrals you have with us here.

Can you please forward this email to any family, friends, or neighbors and ask them to check out the
great things happening at Mastery?

Do you know a family
looking for a great school ,

OUR SCHOOL OFFERS:

» Academic excellence in a safe, * 1:1 student laptops
fun environment

» Enrichment & extracurricular
* Loving teachers & leaders activities

/— * Individualized attention & support

Mastery Schools to meet every student’s needs bit.ly/MasteryReferral

Thank you, as always, for your support and partnership. | hope you have a wonderful end to your week!


https://bit.ly/MasteryReferral

